BRAZOS VALLEY GROUNDWATER

CONSERVATION DISTRICT
112 W. 3rd Street — Hearne, Texas

Public Hearing for Comments | June 10, 2021 | 2:00 p.m.

Proposed Desired Future Conditions for Area Aquifers

The Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District is currently receiving public
comment on the proposed Desired Future Conditions for the area aquifers that were
recently adopted by Groundwater Management Area 12 under §36.108, Texas Water
Code. The relevant aquifers include the Sparta, Queen City, Carrizo, Calvert Bluff,
Simsboro, Hooper, Yegua-Jackson, and Brazos River Alluvium. Groundwater
Management Area 12 includes the following groundwater conservation districts: Brazos
Valley Groundwater Conservation District, Fayette County Groundwater Conservation
District, Lost Pines Groundwater Conservation District, Mid-East Texas Groundwater
Conservation District, and Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District. The
proposed Desired Future Conditions and supporting materials for the area aquifers are
available at the District’s office at 112 W. 3 Street, Hearne, Texas or on the District’s
website at https://brazosvalleygcd.org. The District will hold one virtual public hearing on
the proposed Desired Future Conditions Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 2:00 p.m.

Due to recent concerns regarding COVID-19, this meeting will be held virtually. You may
Join this free video-conference meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone at:

https://zoom.us/|/91857196638

You can also dial in for audio only using your phone on either of these numbers:

+13462487799 US (Houston)
+16699006833 US (San Jose)

The Meeting ID # is: 918 5719 6638#

Public comments will be accepted by the District through July 26, 2021 at the District
Office, by mail or email, or at the public hearing. For more information, please contact

the District at aday@brazosvalleygcd.org or 979-279-9350.

Alan M. Day

General Manager
Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District



